
8 January 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 visit to watch Aladdin at the Floral Pavilion 
 
As your child’s place on the above trip is now confirmed, I would like to take this opportunity 
to remind you of the details as the trip nears.  
 
Details for the trip – Thursday 11th January 2018: 
9am  Leave SJP via bus/coach and travel to Floral Pavilion, New Brighton. 
10-12pm Watch performance of Aladdin 
12.30pm: Leave Floral Pavilion via bus/coach and travel back to SJP. 
1pm:  Arrive back at SJP.  
 
Pupils are expected to arrive to school as normal and in full uniform, and will attend periods 
4 and 5 following their return to SJP. As the performance is not due to finish until 
approximately 12pm, we are asking pupils to bring in a packed lunch. This will ensure that 
they are able to have their lunch before they return to school. If your child usually receives a 
free school meal then arrangements will be made for a packed lunch to be collected before 
we leave school. 
 
We are delighted that your child is participating in the trip and are confident it will be an 
enjoyable and memorable day. This is a great experience for your child to be part of, 
particularly with almost the full year group attending. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to remind you that all places offered are dependent on an 
ongoing record of good conduct and reliability, as well as attendance and punctuality, and 
the College reserves the right at any point to withdraw pupils from the trip.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact the main school office 

on 0151 645 5049. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs V Harris-Jones 
(Associate Assistant Head Teacher) 


